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We have now come to the end of another successful meeting and |
would like to thank everyone for their active contribution. Lets us
hope that we can now make real progress on the issues before us.

| can assure you t_hat_ APT will try its best to meet the goals of this
meeting and look forward to Cooperating with you all in the near
future,

Thank you o
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